
7/30/2017 Print

about:blank 1/1

Subject: RE: 02/11/2013 fireworks night Enfield park

From: Darren Leonard (darrenrleonard@tiscali.co.uk)

To: re_wired@ymail.com;

Date: Friday, 25 October 2013, 9:17

Hi Simon,

 

Yes we still want your Genny, if you could confirm the price, and what cabling and connections you have. We need 3
phase supply for a smoke machine and could do with as long an extension as you can supply..

 

We would need you on site at midday. We make our final decision at midday about the weather and if we are go or no go..

 

Regards

 

Darren

 

From: Rewired Rewired [mailto:re_wired@ymail.com] 
Sent: 24 October 2013 13:46
To: Darren Leonard
Subject: RE: 02/11/2013 fireworks night Enfield park

 

Hi Darren

 

Just wanted to confirm the 02/11/2013 for the gen with you, and if you still need the gen on this day. if you do
can you give me the information as to times that i would need to be there please.

 

 

Simon
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